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Alliance Water Resources Awarded 

Franklin County Water District Contract Renewal 

COLUMBIA, Mo.—Public Water Supply District No. 1 of Franklin County, Mo., has renewed its professional operations agreement for the district’s water and sewer utilities with Columbia-based 

Alliance Water Resources. The 10-year contract renewal became effective Jan. 1, 2011. 

The new agreement includes the implementation this summer of monthly water-meter reading and computerized billing to provide better service for PWSD No. 1 customers. When conversion plans are complete, customers will be formally notified. Once the conversion is complete, customers will no longer be inconvenienced by having to read their own water meter each month, and the district will be able to ensure timely billing cycles for its customers.

Under the terms of the new agreement, the district board continues to set policy and guidelines, and Alliance is charged with the implementation of those policies. Alliance will continue to provide the district with utility services, including customer service, plant and system operations and maintenance, capital improvements planning, technical services, development of annual state-mandated consumer confidence reports, and financial reporting and evaluations. 

PWSD No. 1 of Franklin County serves about 4,000 residents in a rural but growing area south of Washington, Mo. Its board of directors consists of five members located in each of five sub-districts. To maximize efficiency, emergency response and laboratory services are supported by management from the nearby Alliance division at Franklin County PWSD No. 3. 

The PWSD No. 1 office is located at 3021 Highway A in Washington, Mo.
Since Alliance began working for the district in Feb. 2005, it has helped the district create a water system master plan, and is working with the board to complete a meter change-out program to reduce unaccounted-for water use.

Michael G. Dougherty, Alliance regional operations manager at the company’s regional office located in O’Fallon, Mo., is responsible for Alliance operations in Franklin, St. Charles and Lincoln counties, as well as the greater St. Louis area. 

About Alliance Water Resources:

Alliance Water Resources is one of the Midwest’s leading providers of water and wastewater management and contract operations services. Alliance helps municipal water and sewer departments, and rural water and sewer districts, improve their technical, management, and financial capabilities, ensure regulatory compliance, and improve customer service.  Headquartered in Columbia, Mo., Alliance serves more than 25 communities in Missouri and surrounding states, and has more than 250 employees.

For more information about Alliance Water Resources, visit www.alliancewater.com.
